
 
 
 
 

Charting the Future 
 

Tallied Comments from Public Safety topic tables facilitated by City Officials and SCPD Leadership, who 
are on hand to listen, ask questions and provide clarifying answers to help get your concerns and 

opportunities input. 
 
At each table topic area: 
  

• Document your CONCERNS on Orange Post-its  
 

• Use the Green Post-its to share where you see OPPORTUNITIES in public safety for solving 
problems.   

 
Downtown Safety 

 
Recruitment & Retention 

 
Mental Health Response 

 
Quality of Life Issues 

 
Traffic Safety  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

VIDEO OF MEETING 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
See Next Page 

https://www.cityofsantacruz.com/home/showpublisheddocument/91598/638065753222670000
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zcxrxfbLLXXYMjWO22r2q1ZdjFkgloXN/view?usp=sharing


 
EVENT RECAP 

 
Santa Cruz Police Chief Escalante addressed city residents Tuesday, May 31, 2022, at the Santa Cruz Civic 
Auditorium during a community meeting on policing priorities. Event attendees were encouraged to 
share their public safety concerns and opportunities in several priority areas designated by the chief. 
Chief Escalante's SCPD Priorities Presentation  
 
"We welcome feedback about public safety in our community," Chief Escalante said. "City leaders are 
committed to public safety and the people, programs, and partners contributing to public safety 
services. Ultimately, we all want the same thing – a safe and prepared community." 
 
The City Council Public Safety Committee Vice Mayor Watkins, Councilmember Cummings, 
Councilmember Golder, City Manager Matt Huffaker, and Chief Escalante engaged in conversations with 
attendees to gather input on the services and programs. 
 
The meeting workflow prompted community members to express what they saw as "concerns" and 
"opportunities" for several priority topic areas, including downtown safety, recruiting and retention, 
mental health response, quality of life, and traffic safety. 
 
The information posted on the feedback board around the room will be sorted and reviewed. SCPD 
values our partnership with the community and recognizes that public engagement contributes to 
successful relations with law enforcement and the diverse communities we serve.  
 
In partnership with the Public Safety Committee and City Manager, SCPD will use the feedback to make 
necessary changes, identify opportunities to serve our community better, and help outline a path 
forward.  
 
Chief Escalante views this community engagement initiative as an important component of our fact-
finding process to understand the best policing fit for the community. 
 
Thank you! We appreciate the time and willingness of all of our community members who play a role in 
shaping public safety and improving the quality of life in our city. 
 
----------------------------------- 


